
 
 

 

Dear HKBU Alumni, 

 

Over the years, Hong Kong Baptist University Alumni Association (HKBUAA) serves as a network for 

local and international alumni to stay in close touch and provide mutual support to one another. This 

year, HKBUAA is celebrating the Golden Jubilee and a series of initiatives including a Gala Dinner and a 

fund-raising campaign have been launched. As a finale of the celebration, we have the pleasure of 

planting a Arolla Pine tree﹙針松﹚ in a lawn on campus and a Tree Planting Ceremony will be held.  

 

During the tree planting ceremony, there will also be a cheque presentation session to honour the 

generous contribution of donors of the fund-raising campaign.  

 

On behalf of the Association, I have the pleasure to invite you to attend the ceremony. The details 

are set out below: 

 

Details of the HKBUAA Tree Planting Ceremony 

Date  : 28 October 2013 (Monday) 

Time  : 3:45 p.m. – 4:15 p.m. 

Venue : Lawn near to Academic Community Hall 

Rundown :  

3:45 – 3:48 Ceremony begins 

3:48 – 3:53 Speech by President of HKBUAA 

3:53 – 3:58 Golden Jubilee Fund Raising Campaign - Cheque Presentation 

3:58 – 4:03 Vote of thanks by President and Vice-Chancellor 

4:03 – 4:15 Tree planting and group photo taking 

4:15   Ceremony ends 

 

It will be our honour if you could accept our invitation. Please register through Alumni Affairs Office 

(Secretariat of HKBUAA) via fax (2337 4204) or email (alumni@hkbu.edu.hk). Should you require further 

information, please contact us on 3411 7877.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Tang 

President of HKBU Alumni Association 


